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Cape Fear Corvettes, Wilmington, NC is a One Acre Club 

Donald & Debra Paulson – Master Ambassadors & Life Members NCM 
 

 

GM Supplier Discount for NCM Members 

We are pleased to announce the newest benefit for National Corvette Museum members! 

Beloved by both collectors and motorsports enthusiasts alike, Chevrolet Corvette is the pinnacle of GM 

engineering and design — but you already know that. That’s why GM is proud to offer you, as a 

member of the National Corvette Museum, the GM Supplier Discount. You can save hundreds, even 

thousands, on eligible, new Chevrolet, Buick, GMC and Cadillac vehicles — but we have a pretty good 

idea which vehicle you’ll want to use it on.  

Take advantage of the discount by contacting: 

Stephanie Morrill stephanie@corvettemuseum.org 270-467-8837 or 

Becky Madison becky@corvettemuseum.org 270-467-8836 

Upon obtaining an authorization number, simply take it to a participating dealer and use it by 

12/31/17. Not available with some other offers. Visit www.gmsupplierdiscount.com for more 

information. 

MICHELIN NCM BASH 2017 | APRIL 27-29, 2017 
  

  

Event season at the National Corvette Museum will officially begin the last weekend of April with the 
Michelin NCM Bash. You're not going to want to miss the roll-out of the 2018 Corvette, and loads of activities 
we have planned! 
  

Registration: 
$15 Lifetime, $20 Member, $30 Non-Member 

On-line pre-registration closes at 8:00am Central Time on Tuesday, April 18. All activities are open to Event 
Registrants only. Pre-registered attendees will receive a hardcard credential, lanyard, event pin and dash 
plaque. All cancellations will be charged a $5 processing fee. 

View the complete agenda and register here:Vw the complete agenda and register here View the    

http://www.corvettemuseum.org/event/michelin-ncm-bash/?instance_id=563 
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2018 Corvette Seminar, Reveal and Walk-Around 

 

Admit it - you love posting photos of the newest Corvettes on 
your social media so all your friends can drool - and what better 
place to get snap-happy than the home of Corvette? This is truly 
THE event to rub elbows with the Corvette elite, ask questions 
and make suggestions, hear from them, first-hand, on what the 
newest model will bring. We'll have two seminars... one Friday 
and one Saturday. And oh so many new Corvettes to 'try on for 
size.' 

  

 

 

  

Corvette Racing C7.R #4 On Display 

 

Attendees of the Bash will have an added bonus this year... 
Corvette Racing's car hauler and C7.R car #4 will be on display 
during the event (barring any major work being needed on the 
car post Long Beach). You'll hear from Program Manager Doug 
Fehan, and many from the Pratt & Miller team will be in 
attendance. Don't miss the Corvette Racing Seminar, and 
Banquet. 

  

 

  

  

 

  

  
    

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
    

SEE ME FOR THE $10 RAFFLE TICKETS 

 
2017 TORCH RED CORVETTE CONVERTIBLE RAFFLE 

 
Saturday, April 29, 2017 at 3pm CT is your chance to win! 


